Monthly Newsletter

21 AUGUST 2024



EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR - DR. TUNDE ADETUNJI



2nd Food Drive Update

Hello everyone,

Thank you for the abundance of love, prayer and donations (both cash and food) to our foundation since its inception. I'll provide a proper financial outlook every quarter, beginning with September 30, 2024.

The 2nd Florence & Adedewe Memorial Foundation Food Drive took place on Saturday, August 17, 2024, at Idoka, Ilesa in Osun State. We donated 105 bags of food consisting of rice, beans, gaari (cassava flakes), and elubo (yam powder). While people turned out en-mass to partake in the food drive, we made sure to visit all the elderly and infirm people in the community who had limited ambulation. While food is critically expensive at the moment for everyone, it seems the elderly are facing more neglect. It was very humbling to watch the videos. We will find a means to serve this group of people in future. They appreciated the gesture, and they all sent their prayers.

Pictures and videos from the event are on our events and gallery pages.



Please share the foundation information to your social media platforms and with your friends and family. We need the publicity, please.

Until next time, enjoy the rest of your summer.

Dr. Tunde Adetunji & Olamide Adebayo - Director of Operations